
Celebrating a Remarkable Fall Semester at Stevens Institute of Technology 
 

From: Nariman Farvardin, President
 

To: Stevens Students, Faculty and Staff
 

As we wrap up an extraordinary fall semester at Stevens, I am honored to share with you some of the
highlights that have defined it — welcoming stellar new cohorts of undergraduate and graduate students,
celebrating our faculty contributions, expanding our research enterprise and making meaningful
connections with our alumni, among many others — in the above video. 

I am filled with pride and gratitude for the collaborative spirit of the Stevens community. I encourage all of
us to carry this spirit into the new year, dedicated to the pursuit of excellence. 

I extend warm wishes to you and your loved ones for a safe and joyful winter break! 

Per aspera ad astra, 

Nariman Farvardin  
President 
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